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BY EMAIL 

July 25, 2023 

Dan Molon  
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning  
GrandBridge Energy Inc  
39 Glebe Street  
Cambridge, ON N1S 2P1 
regulatoryaffairs@grandbridgeenergy.com 

Dear Mr. Molon: 

Re: EB-2022-0305 Application to Dispose of Certain Group 1 Deferral and 
Variance Accounts  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a Final Rate Order approving a Tariff of Rates 
and Charges in the above-noted proceeding on July 18, 2023. On July 19, 2023, 
GrandBridge informed OEB staff about typographical errors in the Tariff of Rates and 
Charges relating to references to the former Energy+ Inc, the service charges, 
volumetric rate and Retail Transmission Service Rates. 

Pursuant to Rule 41.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the OEB is 
reissuing the Final Rate Order and Tariff of Rates and Charges to correct the errors. 

The corrected version of the Tariff of Rates and Charges is attached as Appendix A to 
this letter and supersedes the version attached as Schedule A to the Rate Order, issued 
on July 18, 2023. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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